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Just a question about the meeting in January. Apparently, it will be held on the 28th of January in
Berlin, won't it? It will be good for all of us to be sure about that, so we can book the plane tickets as

soon as possible so they will be cheaper.

Manfred, as soon as you know anything about it and you can confirm that it will be in Berlin and the
exact location, please let as know.

Thanks.

Laura
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